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• To add along with being listed as one of the top 100 most improved schools by 

The Mackinac Center for Public Policy, I am proud to add that we have been 

given the “Grade A” from the Michigan Department of Education and deemed a 

reward school!  I cannot credit enough the amazing and dedicated staff at Mason 

Central Elementary for making these accomplishments possible. 

 

• It is hard to believe we walked out of our doors on March 13
th
 not knowing we 

would not be able to give closure to the 2019-20 school year with our wonderful 

students. The staff has been working diligently reaching out to their students and 

families to ensure they are healthy, happy and safe!!!!  All staff raced to the 

challenge that day to prepare learning packets that were sent home for the 

shutdown. 

 

• All teachers have been trained “in a quick fashion” by Jason Burt using and 

implementing the Google Classroom online platform.  I am pleased to announce 

they are ALL ready to go on Monday April 20
th
 introducing new skills and 

material. 

 

• The teachers also have been working in their teams preparing, planning, and 

organizing learning packets for all the students.  A BIG shout out and thank you to 

our amazing bus drivers, classroom aides office staff and teachers for assisting with 

the learning packet delivery held on Thursday, April 16
th
! 

 

• We are dedicated and will continue doing whatever is in the BEST interest for our 

students and their families during this crazy crisis.  We are Mason Strong and we 

will rise above!!! 

 

• Stay safe, healthy and sane!!!! 


